













Thursday 20th December

Dear Parents/ Carers,

Firstly, thank you for all your support with ensuring the children are well equipped for their Learning Outside the Classroom sessions. As the weather becomes increasingly cold and challenging it is vital that the children have multiple layers on and wherever possible a waterproof outer layer. If the children are suitable dressed there are very few weather conditions that are unsuitable for the children to continue their learning outside. It is also a good idea for the children to have spare clothes if the forecast is particularly wet.

As we begin the new year we are going to change how we provide LOtC sessions on a Friday. This will now be used with small groups of children to focus on a skill. The same group of children will take part each Friday morning for six weeks, you will receive a separate letter if your children will be involved in these sessions.

Please see below for the dates that your child will take part in our Learning Outside the Classroom program (LOtC).

Week	Which days do Mr Dalton's	Which days do Miss	Which days do Miss Bennett's
beginning	class take part in LOtC?	Whitehead's class take part in	class take part in LOtC?
		LOtC?	
24.9.18	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
5.11.18	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
26.11.18	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
14.1.19	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
4.2.19	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
11.3.19	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
15.4.19	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
20.5.19	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday
1.7.19	Monday and Thursday	Monday and Tuesday	Monday and Wednesday

During the course of the week all of the children will have the same learning opportunities across the curriculum. Working in this way will ensure that there is no disruption to Phonics, Maths or English groups/sets and will ensure consistency across each phase and year group.

Thank you for your support, Mrs Knott (LOtC Lead)











Woodford Lane, Winsford, Cheshire CW7 2JS Telephone: 01606 288044



